
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2023-2024                                                        Date:- 24/02/2024 

 

 

Notice 

 
 
The Students' Union of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya is excited to announce the much-anticipated Inter-

Departmental Cricket Match, scheduled to take place on February 28
th
   and 29th, 2024. This event aims to 

foster sportsmanship, teamwork, and camaraderie among students from various departments. All students are 

encouraged to participate and cheer for their respective teams, making this event a memorable and enjoyable 

experience. Matches will be held on the college ground, and we look forward to enthusiastic participation 

  

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Students' Union of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully organized an Inter-Departmental Cricket Match 
on February 28th and 29th, 2024. The event witnessed enthusiastic participation from various departments, with 
students displaying exceptional skill, teamwork, and sportsmanship. Over the course of two days, the matches were 
filled with thrilling moments and intense competition, drawing a large crowd of spectators who cheered for their 
favorite teams. The event concluded with a prize distribution ceremony, recognizing the winning team and outstanding 
performers. This sporting event not only showcased the athletic talent of the students but also strengthened inter-
departmental bonds, making it a memorable experience for all. 

 

 

 

 

Twitter link: https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1763780241036873996  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1763780241036873996


 

Photos of the event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


